
Empty Bowls 2024 Call for Artists for Poster Art  

We are currently making plans for Florence Food Share’s annual Empty Bowls event, which 
has been a successful fundraiser for 29 years. Local artists contribute handmade ceramic, 
wood, and fused glass bowls along with other art for sale during the first weekend of 
December.  

For over a decade, we have featured the work of a local artist on the poster advertising the 
event. The art created for the event serves as the focal point for the poster and is later 
raffled off at the event to generate extra revenue for the Florence Food Share. In return, the 
artist receives recognition in local and regional publications and a tax deduction, of 
course.  

We are searching for artwork that conveys the message of the event and the mission of 
Florence Food Share, which is to provide nutritious food to those in need because "no one 
should go hungry." We welcome any medium, as long as it can be photographed, and the 
original artwork can be donated to the event. We will handle the framing, with input from 
the artist.  

To be considered for creating the poster art for 2024, please send us your concept, 
including the medium and a description of the proposed image. Additionally, attach a 
photo of one of your previous works to give us an idea of your style. Please email your 
submissions to Desiree Clifton at dclifton@windemere.com by August 25, 2024. The 
completed, unframed artwork should be submitted no later than September 30, 2024.  

We are grateful to all the artists who have participated in Empty Bowls over the years and 
eagerly anticipate the participation of new artists in this year’s event. For any questions 
regarding submitting artwork, please reach out via email to dclifton@windemere.com.  
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